
 

 

 

 

 

August 17, 2021 

 

Rice Creek Watershed District 

ATTN: Nick Tomczik  

4325 Pheasant Ridge Dr NE, Suite 611 

Blaine, MN 55449 

 

Re: Petition for Boundary Change, Rice Creek Watershed District: Letter of Concurrence 

 

Dear Mr. Tomczik, 

 

The City of Spring Lake Park has reviewed and considered the proposal to change the common 

boundary between the Rice Creek Watershed District and the Coon Creek Watershed District. 

Pursuant to Resolution #21-30, the City of Spring Lake Park concurs with the proposed petition 

to change the common boundary between the Rice Creek Watershed District and Coon Creek 

Watershed District. 

 

Your point of contact regarding this concurrence is Daniel Buchholtz, Administrator, 

Clerk/Treasurer of the City of Spring Lake Park at 763-784-6491 or dbuchholtz@slpmn.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC 

Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer 

mailto:dbuchholtz@slpmn.org

